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Maria Jennings

Subject: Removal of WAC for Honors Punishment course

 

From: Julianne Zvolensky <jzvolensky@fau.edu>  
Sent: Thursday, November 30, 2023 2:08 PM 
To: Maria Jennings <mjenning@fau.edu> 
Subject: Removal of WAC for Honors Punishment course 
 
Thank you for the intel! Yes, there is no ac on item for us except for me to remove it from the website when all is said 
and done.  
 
Have a good weekend! 
 

---- 

Julianne Zvolensky 

  

Assistant Director, Writing Across Curriculum 

Senior Instructor, Department of English 

Florida Atlantic University 

jzvolensky@fau.edu  
she/her/hers 

  
Florida has a very broad public records law.  As a result, any written communication created or received by 
Florida Atlantic University employees is subject to disclosure to the public and the media, upon request, unless 
otherwise exempt.  Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records.  

From: Maria Jennings <mjenning@fau.edu>  
Sent: Thursday, November 30, 2023 10:26 AM 
To: Julianne Zvolensky <jzvolensky@fau.edu> 
Subject: RE: Banner's new Attribute column is super! 
 
Hi Julianne, 
 
Wanted to point out that we have a course on the UUPC agenda for December 4 that is removing WAC. It is POS 2692, 
from the Honors College called Honors Punishment. 
 
When this has occurred in the past (hardly ever), I recall WAC just needed a heads up about the removal, but a removal 
of WAC does not have to go through the WAC commi ee. Please confirm if this is s ll the same. 
 
Here is the link to the course on the UUPC site: h ps://www.fau.edu/uupc/documents/materials/2023/december-4-
2023/hc-pos-2692.pdf 
 
Have a great day, 
Maria 
 
Maria Jennings 
Assistant Registrar 
Catalog/Course Inventory 
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Office of the Registrar 
Florida Atlantic University 
777 Glades Road, SU-80, Rm 147D 
Boca Raton, FL 33431 
Phone 561-297-0236 
Fax 561-297-2756 

 


